
To the Board of Supervisors, 

 I am writing to encourage you all to save Mendocino 

County Ag and Rangelands by voting on April 19 to stop 

Cannabis Big Grow.  

 It is crucial that we protect our family farms, rangeland, 

scarce water resources and local economy - NOT large cannabis 

profiteers. 

 Thank you very much, (especially John Haschak). 

Trudy Morgan 

Ukiah, CA 

 


